
 

Together, one animal at a time, we will make a difference. 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing you on behalf of the Vincentian Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals, VSPCA, a non-profit 
company with the founding directors of Kiersten Anderson, 
Dr. Coleen Phillips, Leslie Barnard, Mary Barnard, and Margaret Hughes Ferrari. Our 
mission is to develop the infrastructure for the protection and rescue of animals in need, 
promote public awareness and understanding of the proper care of animals, and to 
strengthen the human and animal bond.  
 
Until recently, St. Vincent and the Grenadines was one of the only Caribbean nations 
without a comprehensive focus on animal welfare and protection services. The VSPCA has 
attracted, and continues to appeal to, passionate and optimistic individuals who are ready 
to make a positive change for the lives of animals; in particular, those who wander the 
streets or neighbourhoods with no guaranteed meals or safe shelter. In partnership with 
private and government veterinarians, as well as sponsors such as you, we will be 
successful. 
 
We are inviting you to be a part of this amazing initiative to better the lives of both 
animals and humans alike in our country, as one of the foundational supporters. Your 
financial assistance, as well as any donation of supplies or food, is crucial to the success 
of the VSPCA, both initially and in the long run. Corporate sponsors will receive 
advertising space on our website and Facebook page, and will be duly acknowledged on 
such media outlets as: NICE radio, the Vincentian newspaper, and other publications, 
when VSPCA is mentioned.  
 
One hundred percent of your corporate sponsorship funds or donations of goods will be 
used to carry out the mission of VSPCA, particularly in the form of: support for subsidized 
sterilization services, education and community outreach projects, fundraising events, and 
other activities that directly benefit Vincentian animals’ lives.  
 
Please indicate on the attached form your donation amount or goods/services you can 
offer. 
 
Thank you for your time, and a member of the VSPCA will be in contact with you shortly. 
 
Kiersten Anderson, President of VSPCA 
1 (784) 532-9327 
admin@vincentianspca.org 
www.Vincentianspca.org 


